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2021-05-20       File: 107051 

 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

 

Greater Vancouver Sewerage and Drainage District 

4730 Kingsway, 27th Floor, Metrotower III 

Burnaby, BC V5H 0C6 

 

 

Attention: Paul Henderson, 

General Manager, Solid Waste Services 

 

 

Dear Paul Henderson; 

 

Re: Submission of the 2020 Bottom Ash Management Plan for the Metro 

Vancouver Waste-to-Energy Facility 

 

Thank you for your letter and supporting documentation, dated November 6, 2020, requesting 

approval of an updated Bottom Ash Management Plan for the waste-to-energy (WTE) facility.   

 

Section 2.12.3 of the Greater Vancouver Sewerage and Drainage District (GVS&DD) 

operational certificate (OC) 107051 states that a Bottom Ash Management Plan must be 

submitted and that the plan must be acceptable to the Director.  

 

Ministry staff have reviewed the written submission and, based on the information provided, the 

updated Bottom Ash Management Plan satisfies section 2.12.3 of OC 107051. As such, the 

updated Bottom Ash Management Plan is considered acceptable to the Director.  

 

All other conditions of operational certificate 107051 continue to apply.  

 

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Cam Webster at (236) 468-2255 

or the undersigned at (250) 312-6716. 
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Sincerely, 

 

 
Carol Danyluk 

for Director, Environmental Management Act 

South Authorizations 

 

cc: Brent Kirkpatrick, Metro Vancouver 


